PULASKI COUNTY DETENTION CENTER
"ANNUAL PREA REPORT 2015

OVERVIEW

For the calendar year of 2015, the PREA Investigators of the
Pulaski County Detention Center had three reportable incidents.
One was a visitor on inmate allegation that actually occurred in
2014 (found to be unfounded due to the complaintant being
uncooperative), one staff on inmate allegation that was
unfounded and one inmate on inmate allegation of sexual
misconduct was found to be substantiated.

AGENCY EFFORTS

The Pulaski County Detention Center makes every effort to
educate staff, volunteers and inmates on PREA issues. Training for
volunteers and staff continue to expand as PREA issues do.

POTENTIAL CONTRIBUTING FACTORS

Two of the three reports were unfounded, one was reported to
occur in 2014. One was reported to occur in an inner cell not
covered by surveillance cameras.

RECOMMENDATIONS

Better supervision and detection of the substantiated allegations
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will be discussed in annual training for staff. As for the unfounded
allegations, administration will examine these incidents to

— ——determine if sanctions for filing the false complaints will be a —

necessity.

Overall, staff at the Pulaski County Detention strive to deter and
prevent these incidents by presence throughout the facility. We
shall make sure awareness, presence and security is of the most -
importance to all staff, inmates, visitors and volunteers.
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